
Collazo Beatriz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

 
Thursday, September 08, 2016 2:29 PM 
Nosal Timothy 

Subject: Re: Request for Headstone review of information 

Oh, thank you so much Tim ... . for the promptness of your response and the tone and words of your message ! 

Gratefully, 
 

On Thu, Sep 8, 2016 at 2:17 PM, Nosal Timothy <nosalt@abmc.gov> wrote: 

 

Thank you for the note. We have anticipated your requests and have already contacted the Anny. Hopefully, 
we will have an authorization soon. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Tim Nosal 
Chief of External Affairs 

American Battle Monuments Commission 
2300 Clarendon Boulevard, Suite 500 I Arlington, VA 22201-3367 I T 703-696-6789 

www.abmc.gov I Join us on Facebook 

® AMERICAN BATTLE MONUMENTS COMMISSION 

From:  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 4:34 PM 
To: Nosal Timothy 
Subject: Request for Headstone review of information 
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